NDSWG REPORT TO ROS

January 13, 2011

November 16:
Last NDSWG meeting.
No meeting in December
The following is a summary of the main topics of discussion by NDSWG and other ongoing activities.
The NDSWG and ERCOT discussed ways in which the TSP’s could possibly view RARF updates prior to them being implemented by ERCOT to see if there were any concerns with the data. There isn’t a way to easily look at a NOMCR that ERCOT creates from a RARF and to tell exactly what is changing. ERCOT will explore whether a tool or report could be created that would identify the items that are changing that the TSP’s could see and to help validate for possible errors or inconsistencies.
TSP’s are working on some additional system change requests (SCRs) and possible NPRR's to the NMMS and OS systems.  As these are developed, they will be sent to PRS and ROS for approval.

The latest modeling guides revisions were reviewed.

ERCOT described process for coordinating ratings changes in NOMCR’s and down stream production systems that need them updated prior to the next database load.
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